
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2020 

 

 

To all parents/guardians of children coming to Bayside Comprehensive School in September 

2020 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Your child has visited Bayside this week and met some of their teachers. We will be inviting you 

to a meeting in the new academic year as soon as the Covid-19 regulations allow us. 

 

These exchanges are important in helping your children make a smooth transition from their 

Middle Schools to Bayside. I can assure you that we shall do everything possible to help them 

attain their full potential. We will be publishing a Parents’ Handbook. This will be posted on our 

website http://baysideschoolgibraltar.gi and our Year 7 Google Classroom page. We are happy to 

print a copy for you if you do not have access to the internet. 

 

I would be very grateful if you could complete the following: 

 

1. Your child needs to join the Year 7 Google Classroom page. Please find the instructions 

attached to this letter. 

2. Fill in the Student Detail Form (also attached). This can be handed in to your child’s middle 

school or emailed to glester@baysideschoolgibraltar.gi. 

 

In Bayside we place great emphasis on the importance of establishing close co-operation between 

parents, students and teachers. As such, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

concerns. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gaynor Lester 

Deputy Head (Pastoral) 

glester@baysideschoolgibraltar.gi 

BAYSIDE COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL 

BAYSIDE ROAD, GIBRALTAR 

 
Headteacher: Mr M Tavares BA Hons PGCE 
 
 
Tel: (+350) 200 74500, 200 74525    Fax: (+350) 200 73481 
Email: mtavares@baysideschoolgibraltar.gi 
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